
June 25, 2024 
 
Good morning, 
 
The WCS Alumni Association is proud to announce that we raised enough money to 
award three $500 scholarships this year. Congratulations to the recipients of the 2024 
Alumni Association College scholarships: Allison Hurtgam and Abigail Freatman!  We 
were also able to add an Alumni Association Workforce scholarship this year for any 
student going right into the workforce after graduation.  Congratulations to our 
Workforce scholarship winner: Conor Peck!   (Scholarship details are available online 
at wilsoncsd.org/Page/1867.) Additionally, all members of the Class of 2024 are 
receiving complimentary one year memberships to the Association. 
 
One of our missions is to support the school community and instill a lifelong relationship 
with WCS. As members of the Association, we know the importance of remembering 
our roots and paying it forward to the next generation of alumni. Currently, our primary 
way of raising funds is through membership dues and 
collecting donations. If you are a graduate who would like to have a direct impact on the 
current students of WCS, please consider becoming a dues-paying member or making 
a donation today. Applications are available online (wilsoncsd.org/Page/947) and 
accepted forms of payment include cash, check and PayPal. 
 
We are always seeking volunteers to help the Association reach its goals, so if you 
would like to become part of our team, please reach out to president Ed Kent 
at obx227@yahoo.com. To keep in touch, alumni are welcome to visit the Association's 
Facebook page at facebook.com/groups/182113249676862, and/or check out the 
Alumni link on the WCS district website at wilsoncsd.org/Page/947. 

Have a great summer!  
Stacey Danner  
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